
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 30, 2020 
 
 
 
Oliver Smith 
Past President 
Rotary Club of Northwest Austin  
8600 Balcones Club Drive 
Austin, Texas 78750 
 
 
Dear Mr. Smith, 
 
Thank you for your generous pledge of $17,727.00 to St. David’s Foundation in support of providing our 
hospitals with pandemic related healthcare support equipment. Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 
 
The combined support of many caring individuals and organizations helps the Foundation fulfill its vital 
mission of improving the health of the people of Central Texas.  Thank you again for helping us to help 
people in our community lead healthy and productive lives. 
 
Upon receipt of your donation, we will send you an acknowledgement letter noting the tax deductibility 
of your donation for your records. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Amy Vaughan 
Chief Financial Officer 
St. David’s Foundation 


